
Melissa Debach

I was elected by the community to serve as a member of the board of directors at the January 
2015 Annual Members’ Meeting and have enjoyed 4 years of service to The Sanctuary as vice 
president initially, and as president for the last 3 years. Additionally, I chaired the social 
committee 2015-2017.

Since 2015, the board has worked to propel our community forward. We’ve made great strides 
in terms of communications, maintenance, improvements, and standardization of 
administrative operations, while simultaneously securing the community’s three largest service 
partnerships and judiciously managing community resources to maintain the standards 
deserved by, and expected from, our Members. I am both humbled and proud to have been 
part of this.

My experience, combined with my education (BA in Communications, MA in Communications &
Technology, MBA in Marketing) gives me a unique blend of both analytic and social skills to 
benefit our board and our community. I have two decades of professional experience in a 
variety of disciplines – including executive communications, marketing, project management, 
Six Sigma process improvement, and strategic planning. In my previous role, I served as a 
strategic advisor to the president of a Fortune 500 company for which I am employed – a role in
which I was tasked to provide objective/unbiased evidence in order to guide substantial 
decisions regarding global, company-wide strategic initiatives for the brand. I currently serve as 
project manager on a team responsible for the evolution and implementation of the company’s
worldwide digital engagement strategy.

My husband and I have owned in The Sanctuary since 2004 and continue to raise our 9 ½ year 
old and our almost 5-year old here with confidence that our community is the ideal setting to 
raise our family. I welcome the opportunity to continue serving on your behalf. Thank you for 
your consideration. 



Bryan Gartner

I have had the honor and pleasure to serve on the Board of Directors of The Sanctuary 
Community Association for the last four years and would be honored to continue to serve on 
the behalf of the community. Over the last two year term, the Board has continued to 
standardize and streamline the Associations policies which has resulted in better transparency 
and communication to the membership.  It would be my pleasure to continue to work on the 
behalf the community.

For those new to the community, I am a University of Central Florida graduate with a Bachelors 
and Masters of Science in Aerospace Engineering. I have worked in the public sector (United 
States Air Force) as well as in the private sector. I currently work for The Boeing Company at 
Kennedy Space Center on the Commercial Crew Program where we are designing and building 
the Boeing Starliner spacecraft to take astronauts back to the International Space Station from 
US soil. My career has afforded me to work in varying disciplines from engineering, program 
management, and operations. I feel my diverse experience, education, and technical 
background make a great fit to serve as a board member and would appreciate the opportunity
to continue to serve the community.






